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                                            NOTICE OF RENEWAL FOR TRASH & RECYCLING PICKUP  
 

April 17, 2023 

 
Dear Subscriber:  
 
All trash & recycling subscriptions expire on June 30 of each year.  
 
Beginning July 1, 2023, the Board of Health will be increasing the yearly subscription to $360.00.  This is 
an increase of an additional $5.00 per month. The additional cost will allow us to continue to bring you 
the best service available at a still affordable price. This is the first increase since the beginning of our 
program five years ago.  
 
To renew your subscription or if you are a new subscriber, please see below. New subscriber’s trash & 
recycling containers will be delivered to their driveways when payment is confirmed.   
 

Beginning April 17, three renewal options are available.  

 

1. You may pay on line on the town webpage www.dunstable-ma.gov and choose online payments. 

Scroll down halfway to Trash-Board of Health. New subscribers can use the same options.  

 

2. You may mail a $360.00 check made payable to the Town of Dunstable to P.O. Box 268, 

Dunstable, MA 01827. Please make sure your name, address, phone number and email are included.  

 

3. You may drop off a check or cash at the Town Hall Monday-Thursday (upper level) 9:00-4:00 

p.m. Please write Joan – Trash Payment on your envelope. Please make sure your name, address, 

phone number and email address are included.  
 

Overflow bags can also be purchased online or at the town hall for those times you may have extra 

trash that will not fit into the trash container. The cost is $3.00 each, sold in rolls of five for $15.00. 

Bags may be picked up at the town hall Monday-Thursday 9:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m. Bring a copy of your 

receipt if you paid online.  

 

If your existing subscription is not paid by June 27, your last pickup will be on  

June 29th.  

 

If you need to reach us for any reason, please email us at  

jferrari@dunstable-ma.gov   You may also leave a message at 978-649-4514, Ext. 229.  

 

Thank you,  

Joan Ferrari, BOH Admin. Asst. 


